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We hope you had a Great Week ! 

 

 

Well...what can we say?... Everyone at Holly Grove is going to miss each and every one of you.           

It has been a pleasure being a part of your learning journey and we wish you all the best in the next 

chapter of your lives. 

The Staff and Governors  

would like to wish you all a lovely summer and a safe and enjoyable time at High School! 

It was great to see so many of you attend our Celebration Assembly this week  It was lovely for us all to be together,   

celebrating the pupil’s amazing  progress and achievement. 

 

A huge thank you to everyone who made our Year 6 Leavers Evening an  

Friday. It was an incredible turnout and the children and their families had a 

wonderful time.  



 

Everyone are Holly Grove Heroes . They have worked 

so hard all year and we are so proud of each and every 

one of them! 

 

Holly Grove Heroes 
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You can view all of our school ;policies on our website: 

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk    

We are going to be putting 

a different Makaton sign 

every week onto the   

newsletter. This will give 

you the opportunity to 

practise different signs with 

your child at home. 

Holiday 

Makaton Sign 

 

 

 

 

A Huge Well Done to all the pupils who did an            

amazing job, performing our Summer Production of    

‘The Wizard of Oz’. 

              We are so proud of everyone! 

                   We hope you enjoyed it! 

 

  

 

Rebecca’s Class had an 

amazing time visiting 

Thornton Hall Farm for 

their summer trip. 

 

School closes, Friday, 22nd July 2022 and            

Re-opens Monday, 5th September 2022. 

 

 

Karen and Eve would like to thank you for all your 

support this year and wish you all a fantastic      

summer break! 

  

Laura’s Class enjoying the lovely 

weather and having lots of fun at 

Towneley Park this week 



 

 

 

 

We would like to say Goodbye to the staff 

who are leaving us this week. 

Good Luck to Alison and Joanne who are 

beginning their Retirement and Jack, Moxi, 

Josh, Michael, Gulshan, Stephen and Beth 

who are beginning  their new exciting       

careers/adventures. 

Thank you to each of you for all your hard 

work and dedication over the years, we are 

all going to miss you very much. 

 

We hope to see you all soon! 

 

 



 

Laura Stinton is raising money for 

Pendleside Hospice and to adapt 

their home for their son, Henry who 

is a pupil at Holly Grove.  

 They are looking for stall holders for 

their upcoming Fundraiser event.   

If you are interested, please contact 

Laura on 07857753375. 


